PORT COMMISSION SPECIAL BUSINESS MEETING - Wednesday, February 7, 2024

The Port of Port Townsend Commission met for a special business session at the Short Farm at 1594 Center Road, Chimacum, Washington.

Present:

Commissioners Hasse, Hanke (left at 2:15pm) and Petranek

Executive Director Eron Berg Deputy Director Eric Toews

- I. CALL TO ORDER Meeting began at 2 p.m.
- II. REGULAR BUSINESS

Commissioners participated in a tour of the Short Family Farm, touring the quarry, Chimacum creek crossing, and the main farm "campus."

III. ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m., there being no further business before the Commission.

ATTEST:

Peter W. Hanke, President

Pamela A. Petranek, Secretary

Carol L. Hasse, Vice President